
TOWN OF KIRKWOOD 

PUBLIC HEARING 

 

November 30, 2021 

 

A public hearing on the 2022 Sewer and Water Districts Budgets was held on  

November 30, 2021 at 6:00 PM at the Joseph A. Griffin Town Hall with Supervisor 

Lewis Grubham presiding. 

 

Present: Supervisor Lewis Grubham 

  Councilman Robert Weingartner  

  Councilwoman Katie Legg 

  Councilman William Diffendorf, Jr. 

  Councilman Art Shafer 

 

Also Present: Robert McKertich, Attorney 

  Kelley Diffendorf, Town Clerk 

  John A. Finch, Jr., Commissioner of Public Works 

  James Smith, Budget Officer 

 

Jim Smith provided a handout to the Board and all that were present showing discussion 

points and highlights from the official Water and Sewer District budget spreadsheet. All 

of these reports and handouts are on file in the Town Clerk’s office. 

 

Supervisor Grubham opened the hearing to public comment.  Hearing none he ordered 

the hearing closed at 6:01 PM.  

 

       Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

       Kelley M. Diffendorf 

       Town Clerk 

 

 

 

 

 

          


